RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

March 28, 2023
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular meeting at 7:00pm with roli call. All
trustees and fiscal officer (FO)were present.
Visitors: Shannon Duval, Jack Ward, Debbie Love, Steve Love, Don Watkins
Guest Speaker: None

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and
the bank statement. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that
the amount, $115,646.03 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6668  NAPA Auto Parts -supplies $446.39
6669  Englefield Oil Co.-bulk fuel $436.56
6670 R.H. PENICK CO LTD -brine $58.85
6671  Mar-Zane Inc. -cold mix $138.00
6672  Pleasant Valley Limestone -gravel $286.953
6673  BEN HUPP -med ins reimb $450.00
6674  JENNIE DUVAL-med ins reimb $450.00
6675  STUART MACK-med ins reimb $331.22
6676  Daniel VanBuren -med ins reimb $225.00
6677  BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL-payroll $1,032.51
6678  JENNIE DUVAL -payroll $1,218.46
6679  JOHN E HOFFER-payroll $822.09
6680  BENJAMIN C HUPP -payroll $905.84
6681 STUART MACK-payroll $735.76
6682 DANIFL VANBUREN -payroll $903.67
6683  JACK WARD-payroll $308.44
6684 DONALD W WATKINS -payroll $886.73
6685  National Trail Fire Dept-Marcs Grant $1,080.00
6686  National Trail Fire Dept-Fire contract $35,000.00
6687  Licking Twp Trustees — Fire contract $35,000.00
6688  Hopewell Township Trustees-Fire contract $35,000.00
6689  BEN HUPP -Easter candy $64.71
$115,646.03

Correspondence: FO mentioned a zoning training that will be on 4-18-23., All board members have been
notified.

FO shared with the trustee board the zoning amendment presented by the zoning commission.
The public hearing for this amendment was scheduled to follow this meeting.

Safety: Everything is in good condition, Lights in the community building are being replaced or repaired.

Fire Company- We have received a signed contract back from Licking Township Fire Dept.

Zoning — Zoning inspector Jack Ward reported he issued Cameron Gehr a zoning permit. Received a
complaint about property on Cherry Lane that has several vehicles and a camper.
Unfinished Business: New building update-need to have an engineer figure out grade on property. Get
estimate o cut down trees.
Public Comment: State representative Kevin Miller was present. He introduced himself, shared his
background and offered his assistance if we need it.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion.
usiness complete, the poard adjourned at 7:3pm
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